
I urge you to support HB 3265 so that undocumented individuals residing in our state can live without fear of being separated from 
their families, can attend school, and work to support their families.  As a member of a religious community that values respect for all 
people, and as a nurse who has cared for a number of people who have worked in dangerous occupations to support their families, I 
am saddened by the way undocumented people have been scapegoated for systemic problems not of their own making. 


